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PTO Board Meeting  
November 15, 2018, 8:30am 
Conference Call 

 

Attendance: ​​Todd Harrison, Jessica Gilmartin, Jennifer Weber, Una 

Simmons, Joana Canedo, Michelle Welford 

 

 

Agenda: 

1. Resignation of the current Treasurer, Michelle Welford 

2. Vote in two new Treasurers, Miriam Alandydy and Sarah Rizzo 

3. Additional comments 

 

Jessica brings the meeting to order. 

 

Michelle resigns her position as Treasurer of the Bigelow PTO board.  

Todd appreciates how successful the PTO has been in the last couple of 

years with Michelle's help. Jessica and other PTO members thank Michelle 

for her work.  

 

Jessica presents to the board two co-treasurers, Miriam Alandydy and 

Sarah Rizzo. By majority vote, they are installed as co-treasurers, starting 

today.  

 

Bigelow PTO Board as for Nov 15th, 2018 

Co-Presidents​​ – Jessica Gilmartin and  Jennifer Weber 

Vice President​​ ​of Fundraising​​ – Una Simmons 

Co-Treasurers​​ – Miriam Alandydy and Sarah Rizzo - ​bigelowtreasurer@gmail.com 

Co-Secretaries​​  – Joana Canedo and Kara Peterson - ​BigelowBulldog@gmail.com 

Nominating Committee​​ – Tracy Carroll 

 

The PTO is supporting some purchases for the school: two bike racks to be 

installed in front of the building and two TV screens for the cafeteria, to 
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broadcast school announcements. The PTO needs to determine from 

whom those gifts will come from: classes of 2019, 2020 and/or 2021. 

Michelle will write the checks for the bike racks. The purchase of the TV 

screens are going to be on the agenda for the next PTO meeting.  

 

Michelle notes that Una has done such a great job at all the fundraising 

that the PTO has raised more than expect, and there will be more forms to 

fill.  

 

The storage containers bought for the Bigelow Auditorium (funded by the 

PTO) will be coming before December.  

 

Una reminds that restaurant night at New Ginza in on Tuesday (11/20) 

and ticket sales for the Celtics game will go until Wednesday (11/21).  

 

Next PTO Board meeting​​: November 30th, 8:30am, at the Principal's 

Office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


